
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

A Public Hearing will be held on September 17, 2024 at 
10:30 a.m. in the Jefferson County Courthouse, 

Commissioners’ Courtroom, 1149 Pearl Street 4th Floor, 
Beaumont, Texas to allow public comment on the proposed 

2024-2025 Budget for Jefferson County.  The proposed 
budget is available for inspection in the offices of the 

County Auditor and County Clerk. 
 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last 
year’s budget by $6,289,912 or 6.07%, and of that amount, 
$2,570,493 is tax revenue to be raised from new property 

added to the tax roll this year. 
 


